
Brussels, October 2nd 2007 
WC/CD/bg 

 
 
� To the presidents of the IRTUCs 
� For information: to the member organisations 
 
 
 

IRTUC COORDINATING COMMITTEE 
 

INVITATION 
November 6th 2007 Brussels 

(ITUH ROOM B) 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
 
The next meeting of the IRTUC Coordinating Committee will be held in Brussels on 6th of 
November 2007.  We would like to remind you that only the Presidents of the IRTUCs are 
invited to attend.  Should they be unable to participate, they are of course welcome to delegate 
one of their colleagues. We also would like to have your attention that confirming to the 
internal rules of the IRTUC, this time there will be the election of the president of the 
coordinating committee. Here we are attaching the candidature form. Please return to 
bgirma@etuc.org as soon as possible at the latest on the 31st of October 2007. 
 
Timetable: 
9.30 - 17.30 
Venue:  
ITUH (ROOM B) 
Bd. du Roi Albert II, n°5 (metro Rogier – Nord Station) 
B-1210 Bruxelles 
 
Working languages: 
Active: French, English, German, Italian, Spanish & Polish. Passive: Portuguese. 
 
We have also attached the agenda of the meeting, a questionnaire on collective bargaining 
state of play in the IRTUC to be returned for the 22nd of October 2007 and a registration form. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

    
Walter Cerfeda 
Confederal Secretary 

Claude Denagtergal 
Advisor  

 
 

With the support of the European Commission    

 

 

John Monks, General Secretary 
Boulevard du Roi Albert II, 5 • B – 1210 Bruxelles  • Tel: +32 2 224 04 11 

Fax: +32 2 224 04 54 / 55  • e-mail: etuc@etuc.org  • www.etuc.org 


